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Out and About
Events Coming Up
Around the District

On Wednesday, October 5th,
Alternatives for Battered
Women for hold their annual
press conference in
commemoration of National
Domestic Violence Awareness
Month.

Also, Wednesday, Rochester
Area Employment Network
will hold its 23rd Annual
Employer Recognition Award
Breakfast from 8:00 until
10:00 a.m.

Thursday, October 6th,
Magellan, Inc. Real Estate and
Relocation will hold a ribbon
cutting ceremony at their new
office, 1485 Monroe Avenue,
in Brighton, from 3:00 until
4:00 p.m.

L & R Meat packaging Inc. will
hold an open house and
ribbon cutting ceremony at
their headquarters, 774 Jay
Street, from Noon until 5:00
p.m. on Saturday, October 8.

Saturday night, Paradise
Temple #1149/Elks will hold
its 50th Golden Anniversary
Celebration from 6:30 until
8:30 p.m. at Golden Ponds
Restaurant.
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Employment Fair December 8th
In the coming weeks, you will be seeing more information
regarding an Employment Fair that I am excited to be a co-
sponsor of. On Thursday, December 8th, I am teaming up
with Monroe Community College and The August Group to
offer the 2011 Career Fair For Business and Technical
Professionals.

The 2011 Career Fair will take place on December 8th from
2:00 until 5:00 p.m. at Monroe Community College’s
Warshof Conference Center of the R. Thomas Flynn Campus
Center.

You will be receiving more information in your mail shortly,
but you may also visit my website at
www.robach.nysenate.gov, or the August Group website at
www.augustgroup.org for more details on this event.

2011
Dictionary Project

Wraps Up
On Tuesday, September
27th, I helped the Greece
and Hilton Rotary Clubs
wrap up our 2011
dictionary distribution
project. Our final school stop was Craig Hill Elementary
School in Greece. This year, we distributed 1,385
dictionaries to 3rd grade students in both the Greece and
Hilton school districts. The purpose of the dictionary
project is to promote, and teach students, comprehension
and literacy. Best wishes to all the kids on a successful
2011-2012 school year!
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